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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

       

November 29, 2018 

 

 

Ranjit Bhagyam 

2012 Como Avenue 

Saint Paul, MN 55108 

 

VIA EMAIL:  Bhagyam987@gmail.com 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 2012 Como Avenue 

 

Dear Ranjit Bhagyam: 

 

This is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing on November 27, 2018, the Legislative Hearing 

Officer recommended that the City Council grant an additional extension to January 1, 2019 for 

work to be done with the exception of the driveway repair and missing metal trim at eaves which 

are granted until June 1, 2019. 

 

A new resolution will be in front of the City Council Public Hearing on December 12, 2018 

amending Council File No. RLH VO 18-51. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8573. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

City Council Offices 

 

c: Fire Supervisors 

 Laura Huseby 

 Metric Giles, metriccsp@gmail.com 

 Carolyn Brown, carolyncsp@gmail.com 
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